STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OiL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 S. PACHECO
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87505
(505) 827-7131

April 28, 1995

Campbell, Carr, Berge

& Sheridan, P.A.

P.O. Box 2208 i
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2208 !;Zg%

) l
Attention: William F. Carr @uO)L

Re: SWD Application
Burro Pipeline Corp.
GS State No. 1
Section 8, T-11S, R-33E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Carr:

We have received your recent objection filed on behalf of
Yates Petroleum Corporation to Burro Pipeline Corporation’ salt
water disposal application referenced above. Please note that
this application will be set for hearing on June 1, 1995.

If you have any questions please contact me at (505) 827-
8184.
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David Catanach
Examiner



